
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 
May 31, 2012 

 

 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

This letter is to inform you of an SRP construction project to upgrade the electrical service system in 

your neighborhood. This project is important to you in that it will enable SRP to continue providing safe 

and reliable power to your home. 

 

The construction involves replacing old and damaged underground power lines and will require boring 

along South Lakeshore Drive between East Baseline Road and East Sandpiper Drive, and a small portion 

along South Lighthouse Lane (please see map on back). The work will require a technique called “guided 

boring” that allows crews to install the underground wire with minimal damage to the surface soil. 

Boring involves digging “pits” to connect each of the underground bored sections. We urge you and your 

children to take caution around construction areas as the work involves large equipment and other 

potentially hazardous conditions. 

 

Through the duration of construction, crews will work with you to assure accessibility to your home. 

Please keep in mind that it is SRP’s policy to return all landscaping as close to its original condition as 

possible when the job is complete. Some curbside parking may be impacted during construction. 

 

The boring and conduit installation portion will begin next week, and is expected to be completed by the 

middle of August. Please realize that start and completion dates are dependent upon weather and a 

number of other construction related issues. Every effort is made to prevent accidental outages; however, 

you may experience temporary power outages as crews disconnect existing lines and connect new lines. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation concerning this project and apologize in advance for any inconvenience 

you might experience. It is SRP’s goal to continue delivering safe and reliable power to your 

neighborhood. 

 

Please feel free to call me with any questions or concerns at (602) 236-0622. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gloria Beltran  

SRP Public Involvement Representative 

(Project #KJR-847) 

 
 

 

 



 


